
... i; 
.I 

· lOOth/ 442nd v E T E R A N s A • s o c , A T , o Pl: - .. \iii fii*nq 
1438 OAK STREET • LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA 9C·::H5 

100 

ASOMF 
PO Box 89 
Fayetteville, NC 28307-0089 
Attn: Anna Honeycutt 

Dear Anna, 

ANTl-T ANK CHA1•1'ER 
February 11 , 1999 

Congratulation on your project: the Airborne and Special Operations 
Museum Foundation. 

Mr Harry Akune passed on to us the December, 1998, issue of the "The 
Legend Continues .. . " and an e-mail dated 12/30/98 from Patrick K O'Donnell. 
Mr O'Donnell quoted a Chicago Tribune article: THE DROP ZONE GIVES 
VOICE TO ORAL HISTORIES OF WW II by Charles Leroux. The article 
began with "TORO HIROSE. .. " 

Toro was a member of our Anti Tank Company, 442nd Regimental 
Combat Team. 

Our Chapter had a monthly meeting yesterday and we decided to 
contribute a small amount to your Foundation. 

There is a small group of AT men who meet regularly in Honolulu. I will 
forward this information to them, too. 

Again, congratulations for your good work to keep before the eyes of the 
American people that Freedom was bought with a price. 

Thank you again for your efforts. 

Hen Y Ike oto 
President, AT Chapter 
(310) 323-5563 
(e-mail) Henryyi@aol.com ; 
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